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OFFICIAL MINUTES OF THE COMMUNITY LISTENING SESSION
MONDAY FEBRUARY 28, 2022

DATE/TIME/PLACE: A Listening Session of the School Board of Butte Falls School District 91 was held on Monday
February 28, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Elementary Gym, 239 Main St., Butte Falls, Oregon. Virtual
access to the public was provided, via Zoom and available for viewing on YouTube.

ROLL CALL: Present: Katie Misfeldt, Mark Carlton, Aaron Worman.

Dan Murphy (via Zoom)
Absent: Steve Nelson

ADMINISTRATION:  Dr. Phil Long

SECRETARY: Julie Freeman (via Zoom)

TECHNOLOGY: Catherine Cogdill

PUBLIC: See Sign-In Sheet. 77 viewers on YouTube.

CALL TO ORDER:

Board Vice Chair Katie Misfeldt called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

PLEDGE OF

ALLEGTANCE: Mrs. Misfeldt led the Pledge of Allegiance.

LISTENING

SESSION: Mrs. Misfeldt welcomed everyone to the board listening session. She stated that the board would not

be commenting or answering questions at the listening session. Mrs. Misfeldt stated that the board
would be listening and taking all the comments into consideration for the board meeting on March 14,
2022.

Mrs. Misfeldt reminded the public that each speaker would have up to three minutes to speak.
Mrs. Misfeldt invited speakers to the microphone. There were no public that spoke via Zoom.
Dr. Long closed the Listening Session thanking everyone who attended and encouraging families and
community to continue to be connected to the school as the school year moved forward. He shared
that there would be a debris cleanup day at the NRC campus, an open house and other opportunities

for inviting parents on the campuses over the upcoming months.

ADJOURNMENT: With no further business, the regular meeting was adjourned at 7:19 p.m.



